
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

CANCELLATION 
 
 

THE ENGINEERING AND ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES  

COMMITTEE MEETING 
Scheduled for: 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 23, 2011 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 

The next Engineering and Environmental Services Committee meeting  
will be scheduled in January 2012. 

 
 
 
 
Distribution: 
 
Director Cossey, Chair 
Director Kuhn, Vice-Chair 
Director Dorey  
Director Duncan  
Director  Giles  
Director Harrison 
Director Haywood 
Director Iannidinardo  
Director Kent 
Director Marcotte 
Director Morrison 
 

As well as: 
Warren Jones, CAO 
Brian Dennison, GM, Engineering & Environmental Services 
Bob McDonald, Manager, Recycling & Waste Management 
Dave Leitch, , Manager, Water Management 
Kate Miller, Manager, Regional Environmental Policy  
Mark Kueber, Manager, Corporate Services 
Directors Hutchins, McGonigle, Seymour, Walker  
Tom Anderson, GM, Planning & Development  
Joe Barry, Corporate Secretary  
 

 


